
 

  

 

 

Autogrill: IFRS16 application 
 
 

Milan, 14 May 2019 – Accounting standard IFRS16 "Leases" has been applicable since 1 January 2019. 

Autogrill Group will start communicating its financial results under this standard as from the first half 2019 

results. 

 

In order to prepare for IFRS16 changes, Autogrill will publish on 16 May 2019 an overview of the changes 

that will impact Autogrill's consolidated financials presentation. 

 

*** 

 

The IFRS16 document will be presented by Camillo Rossotto, Corporate General Manager and Group CFO, 

and Lorenza Rivabene, Head of Group Corporate Development & Investor Relations, during a conference 

call with the financial community starting at 5.30 pm (CET) on Thursday, 16 May 2019.  

 

The presentation will be available in the “Investor Relations” section of the website www.autogrill.com.  

 

Conference call phone numbers:  

 from Italy: 800 91 42 43  

 from the UK: (0) 2 030598171  

 from the USA: 855 8205363  

 from other countries: +39 0267688  

 enter pin *0  

 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Simona Gelpi 

Head of Group Corporate Communication 

T: +39 02 4826 3209 

simona.gelpi@autogrill.net  

 Lorenza Rivabene 

Head of Group Corporate Development & Investor Relations 

T: +39 02 4826 3525 

lorenza.rivabene@autogrill.net 

 

http://www.autogrill.com/
mailto:simona.gelpi@autogrill.net
mailto:lorenza.rivabene@autogrill.net

